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Consulate General of Nepal
Chengdu, People's Republic of China

Notice

The Consulate General of Nepal, Chengdu wishes for the peace, prosperity, and
happiness to all the Chinese and Nepali nationals residing on People’s Republic of
China on the auspicious occasion of the Chinese Spring Festival.

This is to inform all the concerned that the Consulate General will remain closed
from 12 February to 15 February 2024 during Spring Festival.

The Consulate General will resume its work as usual from 16 February 2024.
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